
Subject: RE: Projection screen for tomorrow's BID meeting
From: Marisol Rhodes
Date: 06/03/2016 10:29 AM
To: "'Jim Omahen'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Reply-to:

Your welcome Jim :)

You too hun! Have fun you deserve it :P)

Marisol Rhodes
Executive Secretary
to Vice President Rick Baptist
AFM Local 47
817 Vine Street
Hollywood, CA 90038
323.993.3135  marisol.rhodes@afm47.org
http://promusic47.org/
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-----Original Message-----
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 10:15 AM
To: Marisol.Rhodes@promusic47.org
Subject: Re: Projection screen for tomorrow's BID meeting

Thanks Marisol and as always . . . much appreciated.  Enjoy your weekend!

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089
MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org>

On 6/2/16, 12:31 PM, "Marisol Rhodes" <marisol.rhodes@promusic47.org on
behalf of marisol.rhodes@afm47.org> wrote:

Hi Jim,
We have one available. It will be in there for your 2pm meeting.

:)

Thanks,
Marisol

Marisol Rhodes
Executive Secretary
to Vice President Rick Baptist
AFM Local 47
817 Vine Street
Hollywood, CA 90038
323.993.3135  marisol.rhodes@afm47.org
http://promusic47.org/
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-----Original Message-----
From: jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 5:25 PM
To: Marisol.Rhodes@promusic47.org
Subject: RE: Projection screen for tomorrow's BID meeting

Thanks Marisol but I believe the Committee would prefer the portable 
pop-up screen.

On Wed, June 1, 2016 6:58 pm, Marisol Rhodes wrote:

Hi Jim,

Just to confirm.you only need the screen?



If only the screen is needed you may use the Stage Screen that 
automatically rolls down.

Would that work?

Thanks,

Marisol

Marisol Rhodes

Executive Secretary

to Vice President Rick Baptist

AFM Local 47

817 Vine Street

Hollywood, CA 90038

323.993.3135  marisol.rhodes@afm47.org 
<mailto:marisol.rhodes@afm47.org>

<http://promusic47.org/> http://promusic47.org/ Please consider the 
environment before printing this email.

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 3:52 PM
To: Marisol Rhodes <Marisol.Rhodes@promusic47.org>
Cc: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Projection screen for tomorrow's BID meeting

Marisol, would it be possible for us to use the Union's portable 
projection screen for tomorrow's BID meeting in the Auditorium?
Please let me know and thanks.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

<http://www.mediadistrict.org> MediaDistrict.org




